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NEW BUSINESS

TO: Board of Directors

DATE: March 12, 2025

FROM: Denise Wright, Director of Student Services

SUBJECT: Review of Policy JFE - Pregnant and/or Parenting Students

The U.S. Department of Education recently revised the Title IX regulations, which took effect on 
August 1, 2024, bringing significant changes to the procedures for addressing sex-based 
discrimination complaints.

After a thorough review of these updates, OSBA has evaluated and updated the relevant policies, 
including Policy JFE – Pregnant and/or Parenting Students. Following this review, OSBA has 
determined that no changes to the current policy are necessary; however, administration has 
added language to include the term “caregiver”.

*************

Administration is requesting the adoption of Policy JFE – Pregnant and/or Parenting Students 
with the minor changes.


